







Unlike last year, the process of crafting a revised budget to present to the full council is taking place in-person for the committee members, following two years of virtual budget hearings due to the COVID-19 pandemic.



While the public had to tune in virtually on Tuesday, City Hall is scheduled to reopen to the public on May 4. It wasn't immediately clear if additional budget hearings would occur after the final one scheduled on May 3, but Krekorian noted the possibility that City Hall will reopen to the public during the process.



In the case that hearings continue after City Hall reopens, Krekorian said, "we may consider going to a different type of public comment, we may have the public in the room. (It's) still to be determined exactly."

Garcetti has again proposed the largest budget in city history, with an overall \$11.8 billion budget and \$7.4 billion general fund revenue\ projection. Government spending











